
 
 

2023 Curriculum Days 

Friday August 18 

Monday November 6 

2023 Calendar  of Events 
 

AUGUST 
Monday 14 
Year 9 Career Insights  
Tuesday 15 
Year 9 Career Insights  
District Athletics 
Wednesday 16 
Year 9 Career Insights  
Friday 18 
Curriculum Day - No School 
Monday 21 
Book Week  
Thursday 24 
Book character dress up day  
and parade 
Tuesday 29 
Father’s Day Stall 
Wednesday 30 
Grade 4 Camp 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Friday 1 
Grade 4 Campers return 
Year 7 Ancient Greece Incursion 
Monday 4 
Concert Week 
Thursday 7 
Division Athletics 
3-6 Concert 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

A word from our College Principal  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the first week back this term our college celebrated NAIDOC week by acknowledging 
and paying our respects to elders’ past, present and emerging.  We acknowledged 
the traditional owners and custodians of the land where we learn, the Bunurong people of 
the Kulin Nation.  NAIDOC Week celebrations are held across Australia each July to celebrate 
the history, culture, and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. NAI-
DOC is celebrated not only in Indigenous communities, but by Australians from all walks of 
life. During these celebrations at BPC students participate in a range of special activities in 
their classrooms and experienced a smoking ceremony. Thank you to the staff who organised 
these events and special activities for our students to develop a deeper understanding of Ab-
original and Torres Strait Islander culture. 
 
Like you, we have high expectations of your children and their behaviour.  We expect that at 
times students will make bad choices, it is from these that they reflect, learn, and grow. 
When there is an incident or non-preferred behaviour, our staff will investigate this.  This will 
include getting recounts from staff who saw what happened and accounts from other chil-
dren involved or who were present.  We do not put consequences in place lightly and as a 
leadership team talk about these to ensure that there is consistency across the college.  This 
is also where home and school need to work in partnership, reinforcing the social skills and 
expectations that students will need to be successful in life. 
 
This week, students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 will be bringing home their Naplan results. Parents, 
please have a look over this report, the additional information on how to interpret the report 
and a letter from me.  As a college we use your students Naplan results to drive our school 
improvement initiatives and target curriculum areas and specific cohorts of students.  In the 
initial school data reports our results show celebrations and gains in: 
Year 5 - Reading 
Year 7 – Reading, Writing, Numeracy, Spelling, Grammar, and Punctuation 
Year 9 - Spelling 
 
Do you have a child starting prep in 2024?  We are currently taking enrolments for 2024 prep 
students and are in the process of coordinating transition sessions.  If you have a child start-
ing prep next year, please speak to our friendly office staff to organise the paperwork that 
needs to be completed. 
 
There is no doubt there are or have been members of your family unwell as it seems to be 
the case everywhere.  Understanding that of course and that on occasion we can all be late, 
it would be helpful if parents could have their children at school by 8:45am. Thank you to 
those who do regularly.  It would be great if everyone could make a concentrated effort.  

 
 

 
 

 
Issue Five 



 

A word from our College Principal  
Some Friendly Reminders: 
Students riding a bike or scooter to school – It is law in Victoria that all students riding a bike or scooter are wearing a hel-
met, most importantly it will keep our students safe in case of an accident.  We expect all students who ride a bike or scoot-
er to or from school to be wearing a helmet. 
 
Staff Carparks- Our staff car parks are for our staff.  Being a multi campus college our staff travel between campuses fre-
quently and these need to be kept clear.  There are parents pulling into these driveways during drop off and pickup times, 
blocking staff in or out and causing traffic congestion.  Parents need to ensure that they allow adequate travel time at school 
drop off and pick up that they are not making reckless choices that put students’ safety at risk. 
Parents who access before and after school care should not be using the staff carpark during the peak drop off and pick up 
times. 
 

Regards 

Vicki Minton  

College Principal 
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Happy Birthday 

To all of our students who have a 

Birthday in August                                                          

Abdul Aziz Cruz Khushi Razaan 

Adwaith Dean Kiran Rienna 

Agamjot Singh Destiny Kubra Ruby 

Ahmed Edith Layzell Ryan 

Aka Eileen Kaur Lesieli Sadie 

Alanah Elizabeth Lilly Samira 

Alexandria El-Shaddai Lola Sia 

Ali Elsie Mahir Sienna 

Alina Ethan Maia Sitaleki 

Arbin Faizaan Ali Malak Soleh 

Armina Flynn Marlian Soriah 

Aryan Grace Mary Talia 

Asees Kaur Gurfateh Mata Thea 

Asma Harper Mayen Thon 

Avijot Heidi Milan Tierney 

Ayesha Indie Miracle Tori 

Bella Isabella Mourya Tristan 

Blessing Jibreel Nainika Truc 

Casey Jj Naytha Tylee 

Caylum John Nikhil Uikelotu 

Charlotte Joy Nina Xavier 

Cheszkah Kaden Noah Zavian 

Chris Kaleab Paige Zoe 

Christian Kayden Prabhleen  












